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Dear Colleagues, Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
We are very pleased to announce that on August 1st, Bartlomiej Wąsowicz (Bartek) 
will join Thermowave as the new Sales Representative for Poland and Eastern 
Europe. Bartek brings extensive experience and expertise, which he has gained 
over his long professional career. Thermowave is proud to have regained such a 
qualified and dedicated employee. 
 
In his new role, Bartek will play a crucial part in expanding our market presence in 
Poland and Eastern Europe. We see many opportunities, particularly in connection 
with our Nexson products, which offer significant growth potential. Together with 
Bartek, we strive to strengthen our market position and achieve sustainable growth. 
 
We are confident that Bartek with his expertise and dedication, will make a 
significant contribution to the success of our company. We look forward to a 
successful collaboration and an exciting future with him on our team. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Clemens Starzinski 
 
 
Info Kontakt:  
 

Wasowicz, Bartlomiej  
bartlomiej.wasowicz@thermowave.eu 


